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UL St. Vincent's.

MedicalCenter
2800 Main Street, Bridgeport, Connecticut 06606 / Phone (203) 576-6000

April 16, 1986

Glenda Jackson
License Fee Management Staff
Office of Administration
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Ms. Jackson:

Regarding our letter of October 14, 1985, Materials License
06-00843-03, Control Number 105184, enclosed is a check in the
amount of $120.00 (one hundred twenty dollars) for the amendment
to our license including Dr. Jerome A. Meli as a member of the
Radiation Safety Committee.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

i : t, ,

Robe i D. usso, .D.
Chairman
Department of Radiology
Chairman
Radiation Safety Committee
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Conducted by the Daughters of Charity of St. Vincent De Paul
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